
 

 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for December 14, 2019 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 8:04 am 
 
The November meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners 
Association was held via conference call on December 14, 2019.  Margaret Scott, President, 
called the meeting to order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 
 

• Becky Renck 

• Margaret Scott 

• Doug Peterson 

• Ralph Spencer 

• Rob Scott 

• Martha Parkey 

• Betty Sue Cornella  

• Lynnette Mote 
 

• Absent: Brian Miller, Michael Omohundro,  
 

 
 

II. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES   
 

Ralph motioned to approve the November minutes Betty Sue 2nd and the motion passed 
unanimously. 

 

III. REVIEW / RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING:  
 
No actions were taken since the last meeting. 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
See attached Financial report.   
 
Road maintenance of $3930 was taken out of the reserve account due to overages in 2019.   
 
 

V. OLD BUSINESS      Committee reports:  
 
INFRASTRUCTURE: 

 
Roads: No update 

 
Gate: No Update 
 
Fire Cistern: no report 
 
Trash: No update 
 
Security:  No report  

 



 

 

COMMUNICATIONS:  Becky will put link to TVFD on our website and send out a notice to all 
property owners. Betty Sue will be sending out the Annual Assessments and 2020 Budget to PO 
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS:  
  

a. Plan to Approve Lot 2 -Palmer house plans. Rob motioned to approve and Ralph 2nd.  
Motion passed.  Margaret will let Palmers know of approval.  

 

VII. POA MEMBER COMMENTS: None 
 

VIII. CLOSED SESSION:  None. 
 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT:  8:14 am the meeting was motioned to adjourn by Ralph Spencer and 2nd by 
Margaret.  
 

Respectfully submitted by 
Becky Renck, Secretary South T-Bar Ranch 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                                     


